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The week of January 27 through January 31 has been designated by the New York
Automated Clearing House (NYACH) as Direct Deposit Week. The Comptroller has informed
agency heads and asked for their support in promoting increased participation in direct deposit.

During the week of January 13, 1997, we will send you notices about Direct Deposit to be
distributed to all employees who are not currently participating in direct deposit-in the pay period just
prior to Direct Deposit Week. We will also provide posters you may use to announce the program.

If you need any assistance or have any questions regarding this Bulletin, please call at
(518) 474-4048.




